
 

Zebra Crossings statement concerning COVID-19 

As news of the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19) becomes available, Zebra Crossings (ZC) is 
proactively planning for any impact to our programs. We are concerned with the health and well-being of 
all of the participants and staff in our communities and are monitoring the developing situation closely. 

At this time, Zebra Crossings will not be providing the following live camp programs: 

 All Day Camps and programs through August 31  
 Camp Spinnaker, our residential asthma camp. This program represents a broader geographic 

region, transportation services, a higher number of medical volunteers, and more logistics. 

Virtual Camp 2020: 

 We are designing virtual camp options for this summer  
 Contact Meg@zebra-crosssings.org if you would like learn more 

Heart Family Camp 2020: 

 August 7-9, 2020 – in partnership with It’s My Heart New England 
 The final decision will be made 6 weeks prior to camp  
 Families registered for this program will receive an email regarding our program cancellation or, 

postponement and refund guidelines.  

We encourage you to find more information through these trusted sources: 
• The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
• The World Health Organization 
• U.S. State Department Travel Information 

We will continue to communicate with updates as they are available. 
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